
  
STATE OF WASHINGTON  

Capital Projects Advisory Review Board  
 

 
June 25, 2021 
 
 
Chuck Whitman 
County Commissioner 
Asotin County Commissioners 
Post Office Box 250 
Asotin, Washington  99402 
 
RE: Project Review Committee Determination  
 Asotin County Commissioners – Asotin Co. Justice Complex 

GCCM Project Application - Denial 
 

Dear Commissioner Whitman: 
 
The Capital Projects Advisory Review Board’s Project Review Committee Panel has determined 
that your application to use GC/CM method does not meet the criteria established in RCW 
39.10.270.  Based on its review of your application and subsequent interview on June 24, 2021, 
the Panel offers the following feedback regarding its decision: 
 

1. Team does not have WA State GC/CM Experience; the team could benefit from adding a 
GC/CM consultant who has WA State GC/CM project experience. 

2. Budget contingencies are too low. 
3. Project as presented does not fit the statute. 

 
We thank you for your application and presentation and trust this will not deter you from re-
applying for future GC/CM projects.   
 
Sincerely  
 

 
 
Edward Peters, Chair  
Project Review Committee  
 
cc: Mike Shinn, Vice Chair 
 PRC Project Archives 


